From: Andrea Chelemengos

To: Public Comment
Subject: FW: FW: 127 Avalon-Double Front Lot Comment
Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 12:02:06 PM

From: Monica Waldman W
Sent: Tuesday, December 7/, :

To: Guido Persicone <gpersicone@|osaltosca.gov>
Subject: Re: FW: 127 Avalon-Double Front Lot Comment

Has the City envisioned what to do with double front lots in regards to ADUs and SB9 on double
front lots? | live on Solana, a street with homes only on one side of the street facing the backside of
the houses in the street next door. We are concerned that homes on N. Avalon will create driveway
and house fronts onto our street.

Thank you,
monica





